
Practice Manager at High St Dental Care in Melton Mowbray,  Amanda 
Braithwaite, made contact in November 2010. She informed ServiceMaster of 
the urgent need for them to comply with the impending CQC regulations. Over 
the following year, the local ServiceMaster business worked with the practice 
developing the system to meet the CQCs requirements.

As a leading supplier to the local Primary Care Trust, High Street Dental Practice were focused on 
meeting the standards in the shortest possible time frame.

The system developed with them has been implemented and has been operational since November 
2011. High Street Dental Practice have not yet had an inspection but as the system is in place, all 
the training done and the checks documented and filed, they know that they are fully complaint 
and confident that any inspection in the future will be passed without problem thanks to the help of 
ServiceMaster.
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